
Our Year 6 children had a visit from

Greater Manchester Fire service this week

to speak about Bonfire and Firework Safety!

Mrs Ashton says...

   A HUGE thank  you to everybody that

attended parent’s meetings. It has been

fantastic to share your children’s
strengths and see how well they are

supported at home. 

We hope everybody has a lovely half term

holiday. We will return to school on

Tuedsay 5th November.
.
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Attendance
Champions!

Year 6
99.6%

Our attendance target is
96%.

#everydaycounts

What’s been happening this week?What’s been happening this week?
Well done to our AMAZING girl’s football

team who came 2nd in their tournament

this week. We would also like to say ‘Thank

you’ to Mr Hasan for his commitment to

ensuring that our children are able to

attend after school events!  

https://spaces.schoolspider.co.uk/uploads/537/webblog/3299272_webblog_large.PNG


Check out the School Spider App or
www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!

Stars of the week!

. 

After school clubs are filling up,please
speak to your child’s teacher if you

would like them to attend a club.


